
 

 

4/1/18 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers of our Yr 11 students, 

 

RE: GCSE Maths 

 

The exam season will soon be upon us and the students are working hard in their lessons towards 

achieving success in May/June 2018. 

As part of the GCSE Mathematics course, we will be using the Edexcel Revision Guide and Workbooks 

in lessons, but also homework will be set from the books, including additional revision.  

We would like to ask for a contribution of £5, in order for your child to have their own copies of 

these books to work from, both at home and in school. This is half the price that you would be able to 

purchase them from websites or shops.  

If you would like your child to have copies of these essential books (that will be theirs to keep), then 

please complete the reply slip below, including payment of £5, by Friday 12th January 2018, so we can 

get them ordered.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs H. Lawton – Maths Teacher 

 

REPLY SLIP:  GCSE Maths Books 

NAME OF MY CHILD: 

 

I would like to order the revision guide and workbook for my child. 

I enclose £5 contribution. 

Signed …………………………………………….  (Parent/Carer) 

 

PLESAE RETURN THIS AND THE £5 TO MRS H LAWTON BY 12.1.18 


